
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Native American and African American Community Stand Together Against 
Racism in Professional Sports 
 
Minorities form united front against racism in NBA and NFL sports clubs. 
 
WASHINGTON, DC (May 13, 2014) — In the wake of the appalling comments 
declared by Donald Sterling, the owner of the Los Angeles Clippers, it’s worth noting 
that the same level of racism, bigotry, and hatred survives in the National Football 
League (NFL). 
 
“It’s commendable that the National Basketball Association (NBA) has responded in 
a swift and decisive manner. It reflects the respect the league has for all the races, 
ethnicities, and cultures that are the fabric of this great nation,” stated Kevin Allis, 
Native American Contractors Association Executive Director. “Now it’s time for the 
NFL to take the same stance by compelling Dan Snyder to change the name of 
Washington, D.C.’s football team,” said Allis. 
 
For years the Native American community has insisted for the owner of the 
Washington football club to make such a change. However, he has defiantly resisted 
such efforts, and has even engaged in disingenuous efforts to sway support in his 
direction.  Recently, Mr. Snyder created a pool of money that is allegedly designed to 
assist Native communities. 
 
“If you don't like racism, don't finance it. If you don't appreciate being discriminated 
against, don't finance it. If you don't like stupidity, don't finance it either! After all, 
money talks...and you-know-what walks,” stated Ron Busby, President of the United 
States Black Chambers, Inc. “We in the African-American community support the 
efforts of Native Americans when it comes to racism, and together, we call for 
members of our respective communities to withhold support for these two leagues 
until they can both prove their respect to African-Americans and Native Americans,” 
continued Busby.  
 
“Native Americans and African-Americans stand united on many fronts. Alongside 
our valued friends and business partners in the African-American community, we 
together applaud the NBA, and now demand that Commissioner Roger Goodell and 
the NFL follow suit, and remedy another social injustice that should not be allowed 
to remain by compelling Dan Snyder to change the name of his NFL football team,” 
stated Allis. 
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Native American Contractors Association  
NACA is a national Native advocacy organization based in Washington, D.C., and 
represents Tribal, Alaska Native Corporations, and Native Hawaiian Organizations 
across the country. NACA seeks to protect the economic self-sufficiency of America's 
indigenous people that is enhanced through the participation of its members in the 
SBA 8(a) program. NACA's members represent and provide benefits for nearly 
700,000 Tribal members, Alaska Natives, and Native Hawaiians. 
 
United States Black Chambers, Inc. 
The U.S. Black Chamber, Inc. provides committed and visionary leadership and 
advocacy in the realization of Black economic empowerment. Through the creation 
of resources, education, and initiatives, we support Black chambers of commerce 
and business leagues in their work to develop and grow Black enterprises. We are 
an economic force and represent a powerful constituency. There are 1.9 million 
privately held Black-owned businesses across every industry sector in the United 
States. We employ over 921, 032 persons, and generate $137.5 billion in annual 
revenue.  
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